
 

Dear Waddesdon Creative Alumni 

I’m sure you will be delighted to know that we are now able to return your A Level Art, Graphics and 

Photography work. There are 3 ways in which you can get your work. Please select one of the following 

options and email schapman@waddesdonschool.com indicating your choice, along with the required 

details. 

If you are attending the Waddesdon Leavers celebration on Monday 18th 

December 

OPTION 1: Confirm with the Art Department that you are attending the event so that arrangements can 

be made for your folders to be taken down to the library on the day. 

 

If you are not attending the Waddesdon Leavers celebration on Monday 18th 

December 

 

OPTION 2: Arrange with the Art Department a date and time for collecting from the school reception 

area during the school day before Wednesday 20th December 

(Reception is open 8am-4pm on Mondays and 8am-5pm on Tues-Thurs and 8am-3:30pm on Fridays) 

OPTION 3: Confirm with the Art Department that you would like a sibling currently attending 

Waddesdon School to bring your work home for you. Please give the name of your sibling, their form 

and if there is a preferred day of the week on which the work should be passed to them. 

 

Please note that storage space is always at a premium, especially as the current students build 

up their body of work. Therefore, if your work is not collected before the Christmas break, we will 

have to dispose of it in the New Year. 

 

Artists – we would love to hold onto some of your amazing work to exhibit around the school. If you 

would be happy for us to keep some pieces, please let Mrs Chapman know. 

  

Finally, we love to stay in touch with our creative students to hear about your creative journeys and 

potentially add you to the Alumni page on the Waddesdon Creatives website. If you would consider 

staying in touch with us to help support and inspire our current (and future) students, please fill out our 

contact form using the link below...... 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/vehSBBbc79 

  

If you have any questions or concerns about anything, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Sarah Davis 

Subject Leader Art & Design 
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